
November 18, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

Ribbing Public Schools
Independent School District No. 701

800 East 21st Street • Nibbing, Minnesota 55746 
218-208-0848 Fax:218-208-0866

Richard B. Aldrich, Superintendent 

richard. aldrich @ isd 701. org

Please accept this letter of commitment on behalf of the Nibbing School Board. The Nibbing Public 
Schools strongly support the creation of a Boys and Girls Club in Nibbing.

As a testament to this commitment, the Nibbing School District is prepared to provide, at no cost, 
classroom and space to the Boys and Girls Club within its schools, and also at no cost, provide Nibbing 
Students transportation to the after school locations on regularly scheduled school days.

The Nibbing Public Schools are very excited to assist in the creation of this desperately needed 
programming within our community. Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Richard Aldrich 
Superintendent of Schools

An Equal Opportunity Educator and Employer


